
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tokyo, 16 April 2014:  We are delighted to announce the launch of a new Narita-Melbourne service 

with 4 flights a week to be operated by Jetstar (IATA Code: JQ) from Wednesday, 30 April 2014.  

 

Melbourne is the second largest city in Australia after Sydney.  It is a beautiful verdant city with many 

historic buildings and numerous parks and gardens.  It is rich in ethnic and culinary diversity owing to 

communities of immigrants who have settled there from all over the world.  Moreover, the city also 

hosts international sporting events such as the Australian Open Tennis Championships and Formula 1 

Australian Grand Prix, which add an extra zest to an already attractive travel destination.  

 

With this new service, Narita will become the only airport in Japan to have a direct air link with 

Melbourne.  Besides improving access to the southern regions of Australia around Melbourne, the new 

service will offer a greater choice of destinations from Narita, making it more convenient for 

passengers to travel around Australia and enjoy its wealth of impressive sights.  

 

We invite you to take advantage of Narita Airport and its growing selection of direct services when 

traveling to Australia.  

 

For further information, please visit the official Jetstar website at: http://www.jetstar.com 

 

 Flight Schedule:  4 flights/week from 30 April 2014  

 Flight Departure STD Arrival STA Frequency 

Outbound JQ24 Narita 12:45 Melbourne 00:15（next day） Mon, Wed, Thu, Sat 

Inbound JQ23 Melbourne 23:00 Narita 08:20（next day） Tue, Wed, Fri, Sun 

             * All times local 

 Terminal:   Terminal 2 

 Aircraft:   Airbus A330 

 Seating Capacity:  303 in total (38 Business Class, 265 Economy Class) 

* Conditional upon approval by the relevant governments.  Schedule and other details are subject to 

change without notice.  
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